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Club Anniversaries 
None  

Weekly Wake-up 
Newsletter Date: 

March 20th, 2024 

Club Birthdays 
Mar. 24th     Liam Egan  
  

Link to Daybreak Calendar…daybreakrotary.ca/events/  
Sunshine Committee reminder... A reminder...If any members know of another member 
who is ill or who has had a death in the family, please let our Sunshine Committee, Sher or 
Donna know, so that they can send out a card on behalf of the club. Thank you.  

Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to roderickmont@gmail.com 

Club Duties 
If you are unable to fulfill your duty,  

PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT,  
then let the meeting chair know.  

 
Front of House: 
March: Rob Dodds 
April: Hayley Poirier 
 
March 20, 2024 
  
Front Door Greeters: 
Sheila Klassen & Mike Garvie 
Inspiration: 
Jodi Rogers 
Introductions: 
Rod Mont 
Rotary Momen:t 
Scott Manson 
50/50: 
Bill Brendon 
Sgt At Arms: 
Daryl Knievel 
Meeting Notes: 
Hayley Poirier 
 
March 27, 2024 
 
Front Door Greeters:  
Cathy Graham & Terry Gwilliam 
Inspiration: 
Kris Rongve 
Introductions: 
Bonnie Murrell 
Rotary Moment: 
Rob Mawdsley 
50/50: 
Tanya Forbes 
Sgt At Arms: 
Doug Ozeroff 
Meeting Notes: 
Kris Rongve 
 
 
April 3, 2024 
 
Front Door Greeters:  
Denise Davidson & Ken Hammer 
Inspiration: 
Duane Seibel 
Introductions: 
Doug Ozeroffl 
Rotary Moment: 
Jill Mont 
50/50: 
Tanya Forbes 
Sgt At Arms: 
Graham Calder 
Meeting Notes: 
Rod Mont 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Our Trash Talking group on Saturday, March 16th was Denise D. Linda, Jeff, Jill and Rod. 
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Upcoming Programs 

Mar. 20th – Rotary Information Meeting 
Mar. 27th – Lesley Domino – International Students: Fonda, Tosia, and Alex 
Apr. 3rd – Natalie Cuthbert – Classification Talk 

https://www.daybreakrotary.ca/events/


Meeting Notes – March 13th, 2024 by Scott Manson, photos by Rod Mont 
President Dave chaired the meeting. Today’s guest is Tina Lutz from the Nanaimo & District Hospital 
Foundation. Abbie: Inspiration - Abbie read a poem that she composed! Karin: Rotary Moment - In 
celebration of the 150th year of Rotary, Karin shared a “Nanaimo Drinking Song” that we all sang along to. 
Kris: Sargeant at Arms-assigned tables Kris also asked for feedback regarding “Guess Who’s Coming to 
Dinner”, and wants to know who is interested in joining in for a dinner, and also for “Rotary Fellowship” 
events such as going to “Axe and Grind”, and Bowling. 
 
Our guest, Tina Lutz, who is the Manager of Community and Corporate Engagement for the Nanaimo 
Hospital Foundation, spoke of the new ICU at our hospital, and how $5 MILLION dollars was raised for its 
construction. Our Rotary Club raised and donated over $10,000!! Tina then presented a beautiful picture of 
the new ICU to President Dave. 

 
Nelson A. and Rick S. took the podium to speak about Rotary Foundation; specifically, 
-Consider leaving money in your Will to Foundation. 
-Getting on board to donate to Foundation to obtain your Paul Harris thus supporting all club’s drives for 
“Every Rotarian, Every Year”. 
A group picture was then taken of all our members who have earned a Paul Harris pin. It was almost the 
entire room! 

 
Nelson then awarded Jeff B. his Paul Harris pin, making this his second. Good job Jeff! 
 
A few birthday and anniversary announcements as the meeting was wrapping up: 
- Doug L. grandson celebrated his 1st birthday! 
- Abbie invited anyone who is interested in selling their home, or is interested in some tips, to attend a 
FREE seminar at the ReMax office. Contact her for more info. 
- Doug O. birthday March 19th 
- Sheila is freshly married! We can celebrate her 1st anniversary next year! 
- Jodi did the 50/50 and Mike Holyk won $55! 
- Bonnie thanked everyone for all their help with Taste of Africa. 
- Evelyn B. announced the 808 Wing pancake breakfast this Saturday. 
- Nelson now has a new heat pump after much construction to install it!! 
- President Dave concluded the meeting beautifully by acknowledging all of our members for the work we 
do in this club! 

Rotary Contacts 
Club President: 

Anna Jones 
Past President: 

Doug Lum 
Vice President: 

Rod Mont 
Club Secretary: 

Sheila Forrest 
Club Treasurer: 

Terry Rogers 
Club President Elect: 

Janice Krall 
  
International Service Director: 

Tyler Vaughan 
Community Service Director: 

Jodi Rogers 
Youth Service Director: 

Bill Hardy 
Club Service Director: 

Sher Holubowich 
Member Service Director: 

Ev Boegh 
  
Bulletin Editor: 

Robb Mowbray 
  
Assistant Governor Area 4: 
 Wayne Anderson 
District Governor 2020-2021: 

Greg Horn 
RI President 2020-2021: 

Holger Knaack 
  

 Make-ups 
To ensure that your make-up 
information is properly recorded, 
send any info on extra meetings 
attended, extra committee work, 
service projects, online work, etc. 
to Denise Davidson.  
  

~~~~~~~ 
Four Way Test 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 
2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
3. Will it build GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 
4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned? 
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Rotary Contacts 
Club President: 

Dave Thompson  
Past President: 

Graham Calder  
Vice President: 

Rod Mont 
Club Secretary: 

Bonnie Murrell 
Club Treasurer: 

Anna Jones 
Club President Elect: 

Daryl Knievel 
  
International Services Director: 

Duane Seibel 
Public Image & Community 

Services Director: 
Jodi Rogers 

Youth Services Director: 
Terry Gwilliam 

Club Services Director: 
Denise Davidson 

Member Services Director: 
Dave Perry 

 
Bulletin Editor: 

Rod Mont 
  
Assistant Governor Area 4: 

Ken Hammer 
District Governor 2023-2024: 

Caleb Summerfelt 
RI President 2023-2024: 

Gordon McInally 
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